
 

DECEMBER & JANUARY NEWSLETTER 

 

 

Dear all, 

 

The December & January edition of the Pathway Church Newsletter 

can be found here: NEWSLETTER 

 

We are very grateful to Tina for compiling the information and 

producing the monthly newsletter as she has done over the past 

couple of years - Thank You, Tina. 

 

We are still looking for someone to take on this role from February 

2024 - support can be provided. If you might be interested, please 

contact Emily: emily@pathway-church.co.uk.  

  

 

 

Details of our Christmas Services across the Team this busy Advent 

and Christmas season: 

 

https://pathway-church.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f21503fedeb9c0c4888783fc&id=125c789fe2&e=0080ea7262
mailto:emily@pathway-church.co.uk


  



 

Just a reminder too of St Thomas' Christmas Bazaar THIS AFTERNOON, 

1-3pm and the Christmas Tree Festival next weekend (8-10th 

December).  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

Pathway Church is the operating name of the Church of England in 

Whittlesey, Pondersbridge & Coates; incorporating the Parocihial 

Church Councils of Whittlesey Saint Andrew, Whittlesey Saint Mary, 

Pondersbridge Saint Thomas and Coates Holy Trinity. Our parishes 

also covers the areas of Eastrea, Turves and Kings Dyke. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  
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